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Why is it the People's responsibility to pay for the lawsuits that utility companies lost. 

That seems very unfair. In the medical field that is what malpractice insurance is for. 

They should have insurance to cover them if they get sued. What they should NOT 

be able to do is pass the cost on to the consumer, crippling their ability to have heat 

or lights in homes. It is just plain wrong. Wendy Phelps Chapman 


